
Date: May 21 s t , 2021 

 

Attention: Edwardsburgh Cardinal Township Council  

Re: Unopened Road Allowances in Farmland at Frederick Street West 

 

 From: Tariq Baig – 5026698 Ontario Inc. 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

We are the new owner of the property mentioned in the attached survey. 

We would like to have a written permission from the Edwardsburg-Cardinal 

Township to use the Unopened Road Allowances inside the Farmland at 

Frederick Street West for the purpose of agricultural use.  

 

We were told by the previous owner that the area of Unopened Road 

Allowances covered inside the Farmland is about 7 Acres. We have negotiated 

the price to lease the farm land to a local farmer at the rate of $30 per acre per year. 

 

We will pass on this amount of $30 per acre per year to the Township for the area 

of 7 acres under the Unopened Road Allowances. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

Yours Truly 

 

 
Tariq Baig 

 

613-501-0862 

Director 

5026698 Ontario Inc. 
 


